No. 1(1) Minister / 2015
Government of Pakistan

Ministry of Petroleum & Natural Resources

Minister

Islamabad, the 25" November, 2015

Dear Sir,

| am in receipt of your letter TL15/2011/8A dated November 20, 2015, which was
released to the print and electronic media on the same day but received by us on November 23,

2015.

2. The letter is addressed to my father Mr. Khagan Abbasi, who was the Federal
Minister for Production in 1985; he is not in a position to receive this letter as he passed away in
1988.

3. The 10 allegations of the unknown complainant referred to in your letter either

have no basis in fact or have no contextual relevance. In addition, the issues raised with the

Ministry for clarification are based on illogical hypotheses, and cannot have rational answers.

4, Kindly contact my office so that you can be briefed, at your convenience, on the
efficacy of LNG for Pakistan and the transparent PPRA compliant process adopted for its
procurement and supply.

Yours sincerely,

\\‘\.
i

Shahid Khagan Abbasi

Mr. Sohail Muzaffar,

Chairman,

Transparency International-Pakistan
5-C, 2™ Floor, Khayaban-e-Ittehad,
Phase VII, Defence Housing Authority,
Karachi.

Copy to:

Secretary to Prime Minister, Islamabad

Chairman, NAB, Islamabad

Chairman, Prime Minister's Inspection Commission, Iba.
Registrar, Supreme Court of Pakistan, Islamabad.
Managing Director, PPRA, Islamabad.

DG, NAB, Karachi.
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